
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

I have a few messages before our Spanish trip. It appears the ETIAS visa is not to 
be actioned before we travel but should this change, I will let you know.

Students will need to bring a towel or hire one at the hostel.

As mentioned, I will collect in passports and GHIC cards in advance of travel; 
could these please be brought in anytime between now and half term (unless you 
need them over half term!). 

I will get students to sign to say they have been handed in and email you to 
confirm also. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries.

Kind regards
Mrs C Groak
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